
OFF-CAMPUS READERS’ THEATRE – GLENDALE HIGH SCHOOL  

General Information: Please keep in mind there will be classes in session in the other areas in the school. 

The MSHSAA State competitors should stay in the theatre area, small gym holding area and out of the 

main school building. Warmups should not interrupt the current performances or classroom instruction.  

Glendale Theatre is located on the South side of Glendale High School at 2727 S. Ingram Mill Road. Entry 

to the Stage areas(s) for both OAP and RT is through the South lobby.  

OAP will be held in the Main Auditorium, which is immediately to the right at the entrance. RT will be 

held next door to the Auditorium in the Little Theater (Rm. 286). Entry to the dressing area/green room 

for OAP costume changes is located in the back of the Main Stage Theater down the hallway between 

the Main Stage Auditorium and the Little Theater.  

Buses and trucks will be given parking instructions on arrival at check-in in the Theatre Lobby. The 

Glendale Theatre Director and students will be available to answer questions and to provide instruction 

and assistance with our equipment.  

READERS’ THEATRE (LITTLE THEATER, ROOM 286)  

1. The Little Theatre is located right next to the Main Stage Auditorium on the right side. There is only 

one entrance into the Little Theater area. Easiest access to the stage area will be on the Stage Right side 

past the rows of seats. There is an aisle down to the stage with 45” clearance between the wall and the 

seats. Two steps lead up to the stage area on both the Right and Left sides. Stage area is 13’8” deep and 

42’ wide. Little Theater seats 135 people.  

2. Equipment for RT will need to be left in the Small Gym holding area until the prior performance has 

cleared the area.  

3. Although there are side curtains on the stage, they are not operable. No other curtains exist for this 

stage. No wing space is available. There are no light or sound systems in this area. All music or sound 

equipment must be provided by the competing school.  

4. There is a hallway separating the Auditorium from the Little Theater. Because of the traffic, be aware 

that students from the OAP will be entering and exiting that venue from their performances through this 

hallway.  

5. The entrance to the Little Theater from the Small Gym area does have two center posts on either side. 

These posts can be removed if equipment does not fit through a standard size doorway.  

 

Contact Information:  

Dustina Thomas 

Theatre Director Glendale Theatre  

ddthomas@spsmail.org 

(417) 523-8403 

mailto:ddthomas@spsmail.org


 


